
Career Awareness Program on Banking and SSC For B.A., B.Sc. and 

B.Com and B.Voc Students 

A career awareness program on Banking and SSC for B.A., B.Sc. and B.Com and 

B.Voc students was held on 5th May, 2022. It was conducted by the “School of Banking and 

SSC” in collaboration with the Career Counselling and Guidance Cell. The resource persons 

from the School of Banking and SSC were – Akbar Hussain, Sridhar Mishra, and Mitali Das. 

From our college, 123 students participated in this program. The students were very 

enthusiastic to learn about the effective ways to solve numerical problems, test of reasoning 

with regard to competitive examinations. 

 

 
 

 


